
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hong Wang 
Monday, March 6, 2023 9:37 AM 
Shaw Stiller 
Lorena Hollett 
RE: 20230017-EI: information 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 01824-2023 

Thank you very much for providing us with this information. CMS has been updated. 

Hong 

From: Shaw Stiller <SStiller@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Lorena Hollett <lhollett@psc.state.fl.us>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 20230017-EI: information 

Jordan Luebkemann e-mail for Earthjustice: 

jluebkemann@earthjustice.org 

Shaw Stiller 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6187 
sstiller@psc.state.fl.us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has broad public records laws. Written communications to or from the Florida Public Service 
Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e-mail 
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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